
From: Polly Shields  
Sent: 23 February 2022 19:30 
To: Planning 
Subject: objection 2022/0419/T 
 
Dear Camden 
 
Please don't allow the removal of these two plane trees. Keeping large trees in 
urban areas wherever possible provides vital habitats for wildlife. As they can 
be seen from many homes, including mine, they are an important and tranquil 
part of the local landscape in an otherwise busy environment. Trees are good 
for the planet, good for wildlife, and good for the local community.  
 
Expert structural engineers have confirmed that any damage to nearby 
properties is minor and non-urgent, and there is a solution being proposed 
which would mean that the trees can live alongside the nearby buildings 
without problems. It would be a really negative move to remove them. They 
should be kept for future generations to enjoy. 
 
Please keep trees in the city - especially huge, beautiful and healthy examples 
such as these! 
 
yours sincerely, 
 
Polly Shields 
Flat B, 3 Millman Street 
London WC1N 3ER 
 


